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AIS Registrar-Recorder Report  23 OCT 2013 

Registrar-Recorders — John Jones & Joanne Prass-Jones 

Status 
I continue to refine and smooth my processes. I have not made any progress on 
having the registration process on-line and directly available to the registrant. I hope 
to have a fillable PDF version of the Registration form ready to test soon. I am 
delivering more and more reserve forms electronically. Much on the registrar’s 
business can be conducted electronically. With a few exceptions, registrants have 
email. I accept electronic versions of the registration forms mostly form foreign 
registrants. 
To date there have been 633 registrations and 186 reserves with a current backlog of 
about 100 registrations. Any registrations received after October 31st will be entered 
in the 2014 registration year. 
To date we have received about $7000 in North American registrations and reserves 
and About $2800 in foreign registrations and reserves. 

Print On Demand 
The as needed printing of the 2009 Check List and the 2011 R&I seems to be working 
smoothly. Both publications have been reordered several times without problem. The 
plan is to publish the 2012 R&I in the same manner. 
 
Payments by foreign using PayPal seem to be working reasonably well.  

John Jones & Joanne Prass-Jones 
Registrar-Recorders 

 


